
Dear Senators,
SB554 is bad legislation. Why are you penalizing the law bidding people of the State of Oregon? Deal with the criminals that are 
causing the problems, leave the rest of us alone.

The anti gun group of legislators have to try to make criminals out of regular legal  gun owning citizens every legislative session. 

Sincerely,
Daniel Murphy


